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Dear Ms Flanagan,

110-114 Herring Road, Macquarie Park (MP10_0112 Mod.2 & MP10_0113
Mod.1)
Proposed Modification

| refer to your letter requesting advice from the NSW Office of Water, a Division
within the Department of Primary Industries, in respect to the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water

The NSW Office of Water has no additional issues to those previously raised in its
submissions on the Environmental Assessment (dated 22 November 2011) and the
Preferred Project Report (dated 27 March 2012) for the initial project application.

For further information please contact Janne Grose, Planning and Assessment
Coordinator (Penrith office) on 4729 8262, or at: Janne.Grose@water.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Ca~—

Tony fleffernan
A/Executive Director Business Services

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Level 48 MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000
GPO Box 5477, SYDNEY NSW 2001
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